
 

The Commonwealth of Virginia Campaign (CVC) extends our sincerest appreciation to all state 

employees for participating in the 2023 campaign! Since 1997, state employees have donated 

$55,696,711.81 to participating CVC charities! This year alone, 591 charities have benefited from 

employee donations because you showed up and showed out in support of the 2023 Campaign. Your 

continued dedication and generosity have touched lives and made our communities stronger. We 

appreciate YOU! 

2023 CVC Stats 

Total Pledged Donations  $1,183,429.31  

State Employee Participation Rate  11.33%  

Total Food Donations 14,532lbs 

Reported Volunteer Hours  165 

Reported CVC Fundraisers 28 

Top Agency Donor  Virginia Tech @ $392,867.89 

Top CVC Charity  Central Virginia Food Bank AKA Feed More Inc. @ $72,126.10 

Average Donor Gift $69.84  

 

The next campaign cycle will begin on Wednesday, October 2, 2024. We encourage you to continue 

your remarkable support and involvement in future CVC initiatives, as together, we can create lasting 

change and support for the Commonwealth!  


